
From: Eileen Finnegan
To: MCP-Chair
Subject: Correction: Resend: April 21, Agenda Item 7: CIP Addition for Hillandale Local Park
Date: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 5:16:46 PM
Attachments: revised2022_CIP-FY223-28-StateFunding-MCPB-04-21-2022-wAttchSigned.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Exercise caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or
responding.

OOPS, Typo Correction $800k.   That k is a big deal, sorry I omitted it!

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Eileen Finnegan <finnegan20903@yahoo.com>
To: MCP-Chair@mncppc-mc.org <mcp-chair@mncppc-mc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022, 03:32:20 PM EDT
Subject: Resend: April 21, Agenda Item 7: CIP Addition for Hillandale Local Park

Hello Planning Board Chair and Commissioners,

Thanks to the Parks Department for allocating some additional new State POS funds to the
Hillandale Park renovation project.   Please approve this added funding.  Hopefully, this
$800k will cover some of the increased costs for this long-desired improvement.     

Since the project has changed over the years, I ask that the PDF description be modified to
include the now-planned irrigation system for the totally rebuilt rectangular field with
ball field overlay.   There has been community confusion on these two points.  Also, I
hope that a revised site plan sketch or line drawing will be added to the web site for the
project showing the reuse of the existing park entrance on New Hampshire opposite
Rodney Road, the overlay and highlighting the new entrance at the Chalmers traffic light.  

Although not part of your April 21 agenda, I am curious to know whether Parks has made
any progress on obtaining additional land to the north of the Hillandale Park for an added
field or fields.  Several months ago, staff indicated that they were in discussion with GSA
and would submit some conceptual use plans to advance the request.  Since fields are at a
premium in the area, adding land to Hillandale Local Park would be significant.  

And, In case you've not seen the construction site, here is a look:
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Regards,
Eileen Finnegan
10404 Sweetbriar Parkway
Silver Spring, MD 20903
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